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Texas Association of School Boards

Dear school leaders,

In April, the State Board of Education (SBOE) adopted the rule on school safety training required for
school board members. This new training requirement was passed by the 87th Legislature (House Bill
690).

Here’s what you need to know:

¢ Newly elected board members are required to complete the training within their first 120
days of service and complete the refresher every two years after.

< All other trustees need to complete the initial training by September 30 and complete a
refresher every two years after.

« The approved course is free, and only available through TEA Learn.

Please share this information with your board.
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us at tasb@tasb.org.

Your friends at TASB

You are receiving this information because of your position with a school district whose board is an Active
Member of TASB.
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